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DWR Distribution is privileged to provide Prolyte truss to the South African Market. DWR will work closely with
Prosound, who are already Prolyte distributors, to ensure customers continue to receive outstanding service.

“The fact that we have two dedicated and very professional companies to distribute and back up our products in
South Africa is a very positive development and underlines the fact that Prolyte is recognized as a professional
brand,” commented Paul Haseloop from Prolyte. “To offer maximum service to the customers and users here is
our main objective, which is strongly supported by both Prosound and DWR.”

Prolyte is one of the most accepted and commonly used truss in the country. “Gigs become simple if most rental
companies use the same brand of trussing,” said Duncan Riley from DWR. “Rental companies can hire amongst
each other and it makes it that much easier for them to get hold of a lot of truss if needed for a big gig.”

DWR Distribution would like to extend a sincere thanks to Prosound and Prolyte for this fantastic opportunity.
For additional information, please contact Robert Izzett who will be glad to help.

 

DWR DISTRIBUTION
(011) 794 5023 | https://dwrdistribution.co.za | sales@dwrdistribution.co.za

Page 1
© DWR Distribution


